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18 November 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Kelsall Methodist Chapel – Hope Journey  
Year 2 will be attending the Hope Journey at Kelsall Methodist Chapel on the morning of 
Wednesday 11th December. They will leave school at 9.00 am and return in time for lunch.  This 
journey is a presentation of the Nativity, which will include participation by the children in activities 
retelling the event. Children need to wear their school uniform. Drinks and snacks will be provided 
at the Chapel. 
We ask for a contribution of £4.60 towards the cost of transport.  Please log on to SchoolMoney  for 
permission and payment by 4th December or please complete the slip below and return to the school 
office with a cheque payable to ‘RCSAT’. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Katherine Charlesworth 
Year 2 Teacher 
 
 
 ............................................................................................................................................. 
 
 
 
Kelsall Methodist Chapel - Hope Journey, Wednesday 11th December 2019 
 
 
I give permission for ......................................................to accompany Year 2 on this trip. 

 
 I enclose my contribution of £4.60. 

 
 
Parent/Carer Signature.............................................................................. Date……………….. 
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